
From: Michael Rizzo <mrizzo@asu.asn.au>  
Sent: Monday, 2 November 2020 3:45 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Tamsin Lawrence 
<Tamsin.Lawrence@australianchamber.com.au>; Brent Ferguson (Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au) 
<Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; Luis Izzo <luis.izzo@ablawyers.com.au>; 
stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au; Sophie Ismail <sismail@actu.org.au>; Robert Potter 
<rpotter@asu.asn.au>; Michael Robson <mrobson@asu.asn.au> 
Subject: Re: ASU Clerks Award FWC Draft Employer Survey submission-AM2020/95 
 

Dear Associate, the ASU relies on its submissions it made on the 29 October. It has no 
further comment. Thank you, Michael Rizzo. ASU National Office, Melbourne. 
 


